Hazelton, Laura

From: Spankie, Sarah

Sent: 30 October 2018 11:36

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: Breast Cancer Haven

ref: 2018/3956/P

Dear Laura Hazelton,

I would like to add my voice to the urgent request that Camden Council Planning department should organise a change of use for a building in Birkenhead Street, King's Cross, where the Haven plans to relocate. I gather the lease expires on the current Fulham address in September.

I was diagnosed with breast cancer in January of this year, and after surgery was given a huge amount of invaluable support and advice, not to mention really beneficial treatments, at the Haven in Fulham. It made a huge difference to my recovery, and played a vital part in helping me to deal with this trauma, teaching me how to improve the various side effects of my medication.

As you know, breast cancer is practically at epidemic proportions now, and it would be truly lamentable if the UK's capital city has nowhere for patients to go - to get additional help and advice and treatments. I do hope you will do everything in your power to ensure this doesn't happen.

With best wishes,

Sarah Spankie

Sarah Spankie Editor-in-Chief, Christie's Magazine

CHRISTIE'S | 8 King Street SW1Y 6QT

.....

Visit www.christies.com to explore special multi-media sale promotions, browse our illustrated catalogues and leave absentee bids through LotFinder(R), Christie's online search engine, and register for Internet bidding with Christie's Live(TM).

This message and any attachment are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please telephone or email the sender and delete the message and any attachment from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy this message or attachment or disclose the contents to any other person.